SCLS Bridgewater Library

1 Vogt Dr.;

Bridgewater NJ 08807

Thursday, October 15, 2008

Dear Jesse,

Thank you for the wonderful "Learning Happens @ your library" program last week. Although I was away on family business, I heard from both the program attendees and from our library staff who covered for me that it was a highly enjoyable, fun event — as I knew it would be! Thank you for helping us observe Hispanic Heritage Month by sharing your music, song, dance, and cultural traditions,. It's always a pleasure to celebrate the diversity of ethnicities that enrich our national identity.

With sincerest thanks,

Gerie Madak

Gerie Madak Adult Program Coordinator